
 ______________________________
Council for Educational Travel USA

Private School Programs

To:  Karolina  #880 June 8, 2011
C/O:  Why Not USA                                                   Placement Letter

Permanent-Double
                                                                                

Dear Karolina,

We are very pleased to announce we have approved the following placement for you!  This is a double 
placement with another student.  Please contact your host family as soon as possible.

Arrival Date:  7 to 10 days before school start Airport:  SFO (San Francisco International)

Host Family High School
------------------------ Justin-Sienna
------------------------  4026 Maher Street
American Canyon, CA  94503 Napa, CA  94558  
          -----------------------                                                  707-255-0950
Email:  @yahoo.com                                                

Name Age Occupation/School
Host Father Stephen 50 Proprietor              
Host Mother           Reiko 51 Tutor
Host Brother          Kenneth 20 College Student
Host Sister        Courtney 19 College Student

Roomshare:  Yes-Another Student                           Pets:  Dog

Family Interests:   Gardening, cooking, board games, hiking and much more.

High School Information:  Justin-Sienna High School has an enrollment of approximately 600 
students.  The school is located about 15 miles from your host family home and you will travel by car. 
School starts August 15, 2011 and ends May 31, 2012.  

Community Highlights:  American Canyon has a population of about 90,000. Near large city is San 
Francisco with a  population of 805,000. Area highlights include: Zoo, museums, shopping, sports and 
much more.

Climate:   Moderate

Coordinator Information:  Annick --------------------  Napa, CA  94558
                                                                      
Manager:   CETUSA PSP Office

The toll-free number for the Private School Programs Office is 1-888-725-7747.  While in the United States, this is 
a free phone call. There will be someone at this number to assist you at any time day or night. CETUSA does not 
guarantee diplomas, a driver’s license, or participation on sports’ teams.  Also, please note that many high 
schools do charge extra book fees, extra curricular activity fees, and additional fees that are not covered in 
program/tuition cost.

CETUSA Private School Programs Office
722 W. Bristol St. Suite C   Elkhart, IN 46514

Tel: (574) 264-9700  Fax: (574) 264-9711  E-mail: linda@cetusa.org
“reaching out to encourage a lifelong journey of global peace and understanding”
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